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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 14 – 15
th

 December, 2017 

 

A short week due to the closure of school as a result of the extreme weather – thank you for your understanding. 

The closure of school is always a last resort and always made with the safety of children paramount. 

Our final week before Christmas and it is going to be a busy and enjoyable one! 

 

Christmas Productions 

Monday 18
th
 December, 2017 – Key Stage One  – 2.15 pm 

Tuesday 19
th
 December, 2017- Key Stage Two – 2.30 pm 

Wednesday 20
th
 December, 2017 – Nursery – 9.30 am and Reception 2.15 pm       

All productions will be in the school hall. 

 

Christmas Theatre Trips 

Key Stage One will be going to see Alice In Wonderland at the Old Rep on Wednesday 20
th

 December in the 

morning. 

Key Stage Two will be seeing 101 Dalmatians at the Birmingham Rep also on Wednesday 20
th

 December in the 

morning. 

The children are invited to wear Non-School Uniform and a Christmas Jumper - £1 per family with monies going to 

The Children’s Hospital. 

 

Thursday 21
st
 December, 2017  - Non-Uniform Day  - no charge 

9.10 am – School Mass 

Christmas Parties and School Disco – no charge 

 

Friday 22
nd

 December, 2017 – Non-Uniform Day – no charge 

‘Sharing Day’ – children are invited to bring in a toy or game to share with their friends.  (Please note no expensive 

items, mobile phones or iPads). 

We break up at 2 pm on this day. 

 

 

Parentview 

Please take a few minutes to complete the Ofsted questionnaire at www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk. 
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Period – 4
th

 – 8
th

 December, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School closes for the Christmas holidays on Friday 22
nd

 December, 2017 at 2 pm and reopens for ALL on 

Monday 8
th

 January, 2018 at 8.55 am. 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R.Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 91.5% 

Reception CT 88.9% 

Year 1P 92.4% 

Year 1R 93.3% 

Year 2M 91.3% 

Year 2R 96% 

Year 3G 94.6% 

Year 3M 96.8% 

Year 4B 90.3% 

Year 4LG 90.3% 

Year 5I 92.5% 

Year 5HH 92.1% 

Year 6T 97.4% 


